Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From: peter scott

Sent: 27 March 2014 13:24
To: Planning Policy
Subject: basement developmens
Dear Sir,

I strongly support the Council's attempt to limit the development of basements by
imposing reasonable rules which should be not less than those currently proposed.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Scott



